





20th July 2021

**Dear Parent** 

## Don't delay - book your vaccine today!

Accessing a vaccine if you're 18 or over has never been easier. Please book into one of the vaccination sites across Coventry and Warwickshire <u>Vaccination sites - Happy Healthy Lives</u> or attend one of our drop in clinics <u>Vaccination drop-in clinics - Happy Healthy Lives</u>.

From the 16th August, people who are fully vaccinated (likely at least 2 weeks after second dose) will no longer need to self-isolate if they are identified as a close contact of an individual with COVID-19, and an increasing number of countries are allowing fully vaccinated Brits to travel quarantine free from 19th July

Many thanks,

Your local NHS & Public Health Leads

Dr Sarah Raistrick

GP Chair

Coventry and Warwickshire CCG

Director of Public Health
Warwickshire Country Council

Dr Shade Agboola

Mrs Alison Cartwright

Director of Planning and Delivery

Covid-19 Senior Responsible Officer

Coventry and Warwickshire CCG

Ms Liz Gaulton

Director of Public Health

Coventry Country Council